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Two students of Semester I (Honours) of Sanskrit Department delivered their talk on ―The 

importance of studying Sanskrit (Saṃskrita pathanasya Upoyogitā) on 19th December 2022. This 

was held in the seminar room (room no 27) of the department of Sanskrit at 1p.m. in the presence 

of four teachers (Sulagna Pradhan, Madhulina Das, Dipanwita Basu and Bhupali Bhattacharya) of 

the department. The students presented their own views on why they are studying Sanskrit language 

along with the views of many eminent persons about the importance of learning this ancient 

language. 
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